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BAPTISM and MARRIAGES:  
Please call the Parish Office: 860-673-9858, ext. 221. 

Wedding dates should be scheduled at least 6 months ahead.  
Weddings cannot be scheduled after the Saturday  

evening Mass. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE & INSERTS  
Please submit any bulletin announcements to the Parish Office  
by 2pm on the Monday prior to the weekend you would like it  
published.  Also, please contact the office to obtain permission  

to insert fliers into the weekly bulletin. 

MASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Monday - Friday:  
9:00 am 

 

Sunday Vigil (Saturday):  
4:00 pm 

 

Sunday:  
7:30, 9:30 and 11:00am 

 

First Friday:  
9:00 am 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday: after 4pm Mass 

First Friday: Before 9:00 AM Mass 
Other times by appointment 

 

DEVOTIONS: 
Eucharistic Adoration:  

Mondays 9:30 - 10:30am 
Tuesdays  6 - 7:30pm 

 

Rosary: 8:25am, daily 
MMP Cenacle: Mondays at 7:15pm  

Chaplet of Divine Mercy: Tues.- Fri. 
9:30—9:40am in the Sanctuary 

 

Holy Hour: Thursdays at 12noon 
 



May 25, 2025  

SATURDAY, May 24, Easter Weekday 

4:00  Dale Delfino, requested by Fr. Al Fontana 
 
SUNDAY, May 25, Sixth Sunday of Easter 

7:30  Selene Southard, requested by  
 Andy Welter and family 
9:30  Anne Checovetes, requested by  
 Laurie and Steve Gondek 
11:00  Sean Kealy, requested by Fiona and David Tolin 
  
MONDAY, May 26,  Saint Philip Neri, Priest 

9:00 Joseph Savidge, Jr., requested by the Savidge Family 
 
TUESDAY, May 27, Saint Augustine of Canterbury, Bishop 

9:00 Art Hennig,  requested by a friend of the family 
    
WEDNESDAY, May 28, Easter Weekday 

9:00 Jeremy Savidge, requested by the Savidge Family 
 
THURSDAY, May 29,  The Ascension of the Lord 

9:00 Mike Gilotti, requested by the Savidge Family 
12:00 Matthew VanBlerkon, requested by  
 the Savidge Family 
7:00 Joseph Savidge, Jr., requested by the Savidge Family 
 
FRIDAY, May 30, Easter Weekday 
9:00  In celebration of Claudia Sielski’s 18th Birthday 
 (Living), requested by her family  
   
SATURDAY, May 31, The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

4:00  In celebration of the 28th anniversary of  
 Fr. Fontana’s ordination, requested by the  
 Parish of Saint Ann 
 
SUNDAY, June 1, Seventh Sunday of Easter 

7:30  - - - 
9:30  Salvatore and Yvette Garro, requested by  
 Doris and Lionel Cyr 
11:00  Henrietta Angelina, requested by her daughters 
 and grandchildren 
 
 
 
 

To schedule a Mass Intention, please call/email Kris in the Parish 
Office: 860-673-9858, ext. 221 or kris.martino@stannavon.com 

Suggested Donations: $30 Weekends, $25 Weekdays 

LCDR Jack Hamel, USCG 
LCDR Victoria Hamel, USCG 

1LT Brian J. Heavren Jr., USArmy 

Capt. Matthew Mascoli, USMC 
1LT Andrew Mascoli, USMC 

ME3 Luke Hobbs, USCG   

Sanctuary Lamp Memorial 
 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp burns this week for  
the Greater honor and glory of God and: 

 
 

In loving memory of:   Requested by: 
 

Maria Consuegra  Bill and Janet Newman 
Henrietta Angelina  Bill and Janet Newman 
Alice Kuzia  Bill and Janet Newman 
Ann Matthes  Bill and Janet Newman 
 
Prayers for the living:   Requested by: 
 

- - - 

6th Sunday of Easter 

If you are a resident in this area, we hope that you will continue to grace us with your presence 
and register with our parish. You can do so by stopping by or calling the Parish Office:  

860-673-9858,ext.221.  You can also register online at: www.stannavon.org/register-at-st-ann 
If you are a visitor, we thank you for participating in worshiping with us and  

we hope to see you again! 

Welcome to the Church of Saint Ann 

Thank you to the parish families who have made a gift or 
pledge commitment to the 2025 Archbishop’s Annual  
Appeal. If you have not yet had the opportunity, please 
consider prayerfully supporting the many“ Good Works”  
of the Archdiocese. Every gift will be gratefully received 
and sincerely appreciated. 
. 

 

All funds contributed to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal are used  
exclusively for the purposes outlined in the Appeal literature, which 

can be found at: archdioceseofhartford.org/appeal/.  
No Appeal funds are ever used for legal fees or settlements. 



Pray for Vocations  

 

SATURDAY, May 24 
Men’s Breakfast Group: 8:00am in Room 3   

 
SUNDAY,  May 25 

Lectio Divina:  10:30am in Room 3, and via ZOOM 
 

MONDAY, May 26 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 9:30-10:30am in the church  
Faith Study for Moms: 10-11:15am in the Activity Room 
MMP Cenacle-Rosary Prayer Group: 7:15pm in the church  
Lectio Divina: 7:15pm in Room 3  

 
TUESDAY, May 27 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament:  6-7:30pm in the church 
 

WEDNESDAY, May 28 
Biblical Walk Through the Mass  Study: 9:30am in Fr. Bennett Hall 
 

THURSDAY, May 29 
Holy Hour: 12 noon in the church 
 

FRIDAY, May 30 
Lectio Divina: 9:45am via Zoom 

 
SATURDAY, May 31 

Men’s Breakfast Group: 8:00am in Room 3   
Flea Market:  9am—2pm in Fr. Bennett Hall 

 
SUNDAY,  June 1 

Lectio Divina:  10:30am in Room 3, and via ZOOM 
Parish Coffee: after 9:30am Mass in Fr. Bennett Hall 
 

 

This Week at St. Ann Weekly Ordinary Income 

 

Weekend of Sunday, May 18, 2025  
Weekly In-person: $4,242.02 
Weekly Online: $2,625.50 
Weekly TOTAL: $6,867.52 
 
The Children Foundation of Myanmar: 
 In-person: $8,013.67 
Online: $1,010.00 
TOTAL: $9,023.67 
 
Votive Candles and Sanctuary Lamp: $239.05 
 

Other Online Donations: 
2025 Annual: $23,  Helping Haitian Children: $50, 
Monthly: $218, Parishioner Gift: $2, 500,  
Utilities: $23 
 
Next Weekend’s 2nd Collection:   
  Catholic Communications Campaign 
   

Have you ever 

wanted to help 

participate in the 

Mass?  
           

Consider joining our Weekend Lector  

Ministry. Lectors proclaim the readings 

at Mass. This is a wonderful way to 

serve. Training is provided.  

If interested, please contact  

Andrea Pizzuti, Liturgical  

Coordinator:  

andreapizzuti333@gmail.com 

Parish  Coffee 
Next Sunday,  
June 1, 2025 
After 9:30am Mass 

 
Please join fellow parishioners and guests after all 
Masses on Sunday, May 4th, for coffee, and  
refreshments in Fr. Bennett Hall.  

Sponsored by our Rosary Group, MMP Cenacle  
and Pro-Life Ministry 

 

Thursday, May 29th
 

 

Masses will be at: 

mailto:andreapizzuti333@gmail.com


Sixth Sunday of Easter  

In today's Gospel Jesus teaches us about the indwelling of the Blessed 
Trinity: Father, Son and Holy Spirit. (John 14: 23-29) He tells us that 
"Those who love me will keep my word, and my Father will love them, and 
we will come to them and make our home with them." In a later verse, 
Jesus promises to send us the Holy Spirit, who by dwelling within our 
souls "will teach us everything".   
Each time we receive Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament, God the Father, 
Son and the Holy Spirit are also present. (Recall that there is only ONE 
God, but three Divine Persons.)  
   
REFLECTION:  Are you aware that the Blessed Trinity is present to you in 
the Holy Eucharist and has come to dwell within you? This should fill us 
not only with a holy fear, but also with an awesome wonder that we are so 
intimately loved by God. How do you spend your time with the indwelling 
Blessed Trinity right after receiving Holy Communion?  

On behalf of the sisters, I extend my heartfelt 

gratitude for your generous support in helping 

them care for the orphans in Kyauktan, Myanmar. 

Your donations have made it possible to repair the  

kitchen and cafeteria, enabling the sisters to  

continue their ministry to the abandoned with  

renewed strength and hope. God bless you all!     

    Fr. Joe 

Thank You from Father Joe 
for the generous donations to his Foundation  



Monday, June 2nd 

Vacation Bible 

Camp 2025: 

TRUE NORTH 
 

This June, kids at Saint Ann  
will explore what it means to  

trust Jesus in a wild world  
during our True North 
Vacation Bible Camp  

(June 16–19).  
Each day is filled with fun,  

faith, and adventure! 
 

To support our campers  
and volunteers, we’ve created  

a Prayer Calendar  
for the month.  

Please join us in lifting up  
everyone involved as we  

prepare for a Christ-centered 
week of learning and joy. 

Thank You! 

Thank you to all who contributed to the success of  
St. Ann’s Perennial Plant Sale, which was held on  

May 17th.  Once again, we had a lovely, healthy  
selection of plants from which customers could 

choose.  The selection of over 500 plants included 
flowers, groundcovers, shrubs, herbs, trees, and even 
some house plants and small gardening accessories.  
Our 16th and most profitable sale to date, $2,983.50 

was raised to benefit the Social Outreach Scholarship 
Program, which supports deserving urban students 

by providing partial tuition to area Catholic high 
schools.   Whether you donated plants, purchased 
plants, or volunteered your time, your support is 

greatly appreciated!  

It is with mixed feelings that I announce the departure 
of Rosemary Neamtz as the Director of Confirmation 
and Youth Ministry, effective May 18, 2025. After 
prayerful reflection, Rosemary has decided to step 
down from this role. 
 
Over the past nine years, Rosemary has been a  
tremendous blessing to the young people of St. Ann. 
Through her care, guidance, and dedication, she has 
helped the youth of our parish grow into a fuller ma-
turity in the Catholic faith. Rosemary has been an  
outstanding mentor, empowering our young adults to 
recognize and use the gifts of the Holy Spirit to make a 
positive impact on the world around them. 
 
While Rosemary looks forward to new adventures, she 
has shared with me how deeply she will miss the  
community of St. Ann. She is a woman of deep faith, 
and there is no doubt that she will continue to serve the 
Lord in beautiful and meaningful ways. 
 
On behalf of the entire Parish of St. Ann, I offer our 
heartfelt gratitude and prayerful best wishes to  
Rosemary. 
 
Thank you and God bless you, Rosemary! 
Father Al Fontana, Pastor 

A Message from Father Al 
















